
  

18 April 2023  
 
 
 
 
Department of Planning and Environment 
Planning Secretary 
12 Darcy St 
Parramatta NSW 2150 
 
 
To the Secretary, 
 
Prospect Logistics Estate, Pemulwuy 
SSD 10399 
 
Aliro Management Pty Limited as the development manager for the Prospect Logistics Estate on 
behalf of ISPT Pty Ltd. write to advise the Department that pursuant to Condition A10, 
construction works relating to Warehouse 1 are anticipated to commence in the third week of 
May beginning 15th May 2023, subject to receipt of a Construction Certificate from the Principal 
Certifying Authority. 
 
Further notifications for construction works pertaining to the remaining warehouses will be 
issued with reference to the proposed staging of the development. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Andy Lloyd 
Assistant Development Manager 
 
Cc: Adrian Grew, ISPT Pty Ltd 

 
 


